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The Director
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Washington. D. C.20505

18 May 1979

Dear Allen,

Thanks for your response to my letter in April
on security programs. The idea of a security advisory
committee composed of members from both government
and industry is one which is certainly worth studying.

I will pass the suggestion of your security
people along to my Director of Security. When other
replies are in and a consolidated report prepared,
we will then be in a position to further pursue
Jjoint cooperation in this vital area.

With warmest best wishes.

Yours,

STANSFIELD TURNER

Mr. Allen E. Puckett
Chairman of the Board

Hughes Aircraft Company
Culver City, California 90230
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